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Mike Keshishian 

Owner 

MSO 

I am writing to recommend MSO and Mike Keshishian, Whom I have known for 20 plus years as a 

preferred vendor for your company.  Mike started MSO in 1997 and Frost/Chaddock Developers has 

remained a happy repeat customer due to their consistent great services.  

MSO has competitive pricing, quick response time, timely scheduling, and a knowledgeable staff. 

I have no doubt that MSO would be a valuable vendor for your company and I give my highest 

recommendation.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Al Novik 


